
 

 

Week 20 Report 

Group Members: David Jones, Brennan Kandalaft, Luis Ruiz 

Client: Keith Hengen 

Project Status: This week we communicated with a consultant to begin producing a new PCB. We finalized the desired 

edits to the PCB and received a quote of approximately $800 for the PCB and its added equipment. While expensive, this 

investment should improve the necessary production time of the boards, as well as be compatible with the alignment 

grid we have designed in parallel. We are working on 3D printing the alignment grid and will be printing out prototypes 
as soon as the new PCB is verified as functional. 

 


